
Welcome to Hamline University! 

My name is Danny Baggett (he/him/his) and 
I’ll be your RA for the 2024-25 school year. I’m 
excited to meet all of you and have a fun school 
year! 

I’m a physics major, and a Spanish minor 
coming into my senior year here at Hamline. I love 
to bike, cook, and watch good TV shows (sci-fi, 
action, comedy…). I love to host events and always 
try to have good food/snacks! I’m always more than 
happy to chat about new songs, games, shows, 
recipes… you name it! 

This is my second year as an RA, and I’m 
excited to help you all as you start here at Hamline. I know you’re very nervous right 
now, but I promise you’ll settle into a routine before you know it and find some good 
friends. Hamline does an excellent job of providing resources for you– you’ll get a 
faculty advisor immediately, a New Student Mentor (NSM) to show you around 
campus, even a Food Resource Center (FRC) for free snacks and meals. 

As you pack up to come to campus, it can be a good idea to get in touch with 
your roommate(s). This can help avoid doubling up on things, like having two TVs. 
Your roommate can be a great support for you on campus, so it’s good to start 
connecting now. 

Feel free to email me over the summer if you have any questions or want to get 
in touch: dbaggett01@hamline.edu. I’m very excited to meet you all and have a fun 
year together! 

Sincerely, 
Danny Baggett 
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